
Today I have conversed with one person about a Sepp 55 being constructed 
on Central Ave, Avalon, and now read about another in North Avalon Rd 
(DA2019/1260) Multiple trees being removed, underground car parks in 
flood areas, huge developments that shadow neighbours, and no 
responsibility towards sustainable building/living, or passive energy 
construction.

When will this council start to act smart on development, instead of 
just bowing to the dollar sign?
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